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You are making a 
difference through the 
Dolly Parton Imagination Library.

Lives YOU have touched

Because of YOU, kids like Chloe 
are learning to love to read.
	 Chloe was like most little girls…  She didn’t see her dad much 
but that was OK.  Her mom tried really hard to take good care of 
her.  She always had food to eat and a warm place to sleep.  Her 
grammy took care of her when her mom was working, and that was 
a lot of the time.   Her mom didn’t make a lot of money, so she had 
to work more hours.  Her mom said, “It’s all about money.  The 
more I work, the more we have, so we can eat and have a home.”  
Chloe wished her mom didn’t have to work so much.
	 Chloe was an inquisitive little girl.  She loved to learn new 
things and looked forward to going to school with the big kids.  She 
really didn’t know much about school, except that you got to ride on 
a big bus.  That looked like a lot of fun to her.
	 Chloe only had a few toys- a doll that had lost most of her hair, 
a few stuffed animals, princess outfit and a hula hoop.  Chloe loved 
her hula hoop, because she was so good at it and her mom and 
grammy definitely were not.  They always made her laugh when 
they tried it.  
	 Chloe had one book.  It was about a boy named Sam who loved 
green eggs and ham.  She could not imagine ever eating green eggs.  
That sounded terrible!  But she loved her book and her mom read it 
to her every night.  She had it memorized.  Well, most of it anyway.  
When her mom worked late and Chloe stayed over with grammy, 
there were no books to read.  But that was OK because Chloe had 
memorized her book and on those night she “read” it to grammy.

	 This is where donors like you came into Chloe’s life.  Thanks 
to generous donors like you, Chloe was enrolled in the Dolly Par-
ton Imagination Library.  You, and donors like you, are mailing 
a book every month to children in Washington County, many of 
whom are just like Chloe.  You are mailing almost 1,000 books a 
month! 
	 The thought of going to kindergarten was scary.  Chloe didn’t 
know what to expect…. Until one day.  One day her mom found 
out about the Dolly Parton Imagination Library and signed Chloe 
up.  All of a sudden, Chloe was getting books in the mail.  She 
couldn’t believe it!  All these books were for her!  Her first book 
was “The Little Engine That Could.”  She loved it.  She could not 
wait for her mom to read it to her.  It was her new favorite book.  
	 Then more books came!  Chloe was so excited.  She loved 
her new books and would carry them with her wherever she 
went.  Her new books taught her different colors, how to count 
and even the alphabet!  One book taught her to talk in Spanish!   
Chloe never went anywhere without a book!
	 One day, Chloe received a book called “Kindergarten Here I 
Come!”  It was her last book in the mail, but that was OK, be-
cause Chloe was ready for Kindergarten and a whole new world 
of learning.  She could start her first day of school ready to learn.
	 Thank you for entering Chloe’s life and opening up a whole 
new world to her.  Chloe loves books and can’t wait to learn to 
read.  Thank you for instilling a love of reading in her life and 
hundreds of children like her.  
	 If you would like to sponsor a child like Chloe, let us know.  
The annual sponsorship for one child is $26.00.  
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Memorials in the first quarter of 2019

Honorariums for the first quarter of 2019
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To be inspired is great, but to be an inspiration is an honor. 

“There are no goodbyes for us.  Wherever you are, you will always be in our hearts.” 
                                                                               - Mahatma Ghandi



 “Using the Morris Society as a major part of my estate planning gives me great 
satisfaction.  I know that my estate’s charitable gifts will grow many times over 

throughout the coming years.  Even modest sums can have a huge positive impact 
on our community.  I am also confident that the Foundation will always be an ex-

cellent steward of its resources.”

John  Roberts

In case you haven’t heard….. we have a matching grant available.  
This is probably the best matching grant opportunity that we have EVER had! 

Here is how it works:
• We will match every $1 that you donate to an  
   endowed Touch Tomorrow fund 
   (unrestricted) with $2
• We will match every $1 that you donate to 
   every other type of endowed fund with 50 cents

This opportunity is available until the match money is gone.  
From January 1st to March 31st, the following people have started funds and taken advantage of 
the match:
Stu and Sharon Boaz
Merwyn and Connie
Bob and Betty Bennett

A very special thanks to these individuals for giving back to our community now…. And forever.  

How about you?  There is still time to take advantage of this grant! 

WASHINGTON COUNTY COMMUNITY FOUNDATION 
ANNUAL MEETING     JULY 18, 2019

Save The Date

Tickets on Sale Now!

MATCHING GRANT

Opp�tu
nity
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THANK YOU to our 2019 members who paid dues in the First quarter…. We couldn’t do it without YOU!

Dues are only $35.00.  If you would like to be a member, just let us know! 

The word philanthropy has its roots in the Greek language meaning “love for mankind.”
It was never meant to apply only to donors of thousands or millions of dollars. 
									         - Arthur C. Frantzerb


